
 

 

 

OFFICE CLOSURE DUE TO HURRICANE BERYL 

Dear Licencees and Stakeholders, 

Due to the severe weather alerts regarding Hurricane Beryl and its 

impending threat to Jamaica, the Spectrum Management Authority 

(“SMA”, “Authority”) advises that its offices located at 13-19 Harbour 

Street will be closed as follows: 

Tuesday, 2024 July 2….….…..CLOSED at 12:00 noon 

Wednesday, 2024 July 3.……..CLOSED all Day 

The SMA wishes to assure its licencees and valuable stakeholders that 

our team of Engineers have been deployed across the island and 

during this period will be on standby to assist our Mobile Network 

Operators (MNOs) should any radio interference issues arise. 

Additionally, critical spectrum management functions will be 

maintained and contingency arrangements have been implemented to 

minimize disruptions. 

The Authority implores all citizens to take every precaution to ensure 

the safety and wellbeing of yourself and your family as Jamaica braces  

itself for the possible outcomes of Hurricane Beryl. 

In the event any of our MNOs require urgent assistance, the SMA may 

be contacted at 876-618-1901. 

We truly appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Stay dry and 

safe. 


